







A MESSAGE FROM STELLA
Happy New Year! 

I’m very excited to be your president for this year and very humbled to be filling the shoes that Carl Turner has worn so well these past two years.

Your board of directors met this month to plan for 2015. We believe we have some exciting and educational outreach events and volunteer opportunities planned. For example, the Paddling Regatta, Earth Day in Dallas, EAB traps (Emerald Ash Bore), Star Gazing party and others.

Most exciting is that we have a new trainee class starting this month. Our chapter continues to grow with new members and retain our “old” members.

Tracking your volunteer hours and contact numbers is very important. As we reviewed the year-end report it seems apparent that we need to review the “hows” of tracking and we will do that at our January meeting.

Thank you for all you’ve been doing and for all the wonderful things yet to do in our neighborhoods and beyond!
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS
January 20: Cypress Basin MN monthly meeting
January 24: Bird banding at Tom Walker’s

January 30-31:  TMN Training Classes
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Mission of the Texas Master Naturalist


To develop a corps of well-informed volunteers to provide education, outreach, and service dedicated to the beneficial management of natural resources and natural areas within their communities for the State of Texas.








2015 OFFICERS


Stella Barrow - President


Betty Morgan - Vice President


Kristi  Thomas - Secretary


Karen Williams – Treasurer


Linda Richtsmeier – Membership Chairman


Pat Sawyer - Webmaster


Vanessa Adams Neace - Advisor


Doug Weir -Advisor








MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT


January 20, 2015     6:30 pm


LAUNCHING INTO A NEW YEAR OF VOLUNTEERING


City of Jefferson Multi-Purpose Center


305 East Austin St.








2015 TRAINING CLASS SCHEDULED


Twelve individuals are registered for the 2015 Master Naturalist training.  The training weekends will be:





January 30-31


February 27-28


March 27-28


May 1-2





The presenter schedule will be completed soon.  Current members will have an opportunity to attend classes as volunteer hosts and/or for advanced training.











MONTHLY WORK DAYS SCHEDULED





Work days have been scheduled for the first few months of 2015.  At the January 20th meeting Stella will add more dates to the following list.


January 24


February 21


March 21


April 11


May 16








MEMBER ANNUAL DUES


January is the month when member dues are paid.  Please plan to pay Karen at the January 20th meeting.  She has a short form for you to complete which is required by the state.





Individual = $25


Couple = $40





Checks payable to Cypress Basin TMN











WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST ADVISOR





DOUG WEIR





Doug began his position as Agri-Life Agent in Marion County on January 5, 2015.  He met with the Cypress Basin Chapter board on January 12 and agreed to serve as an advisor to our Chapter. We're delighted to have him join us in our endeavors to meet the TMN goals.











BIRD BANDING SCHEDULED





Weather permitting the next bird banding will be


DATE:  Saturday January 24


WHERE:  Tom Walker's farm








CBTMN members are encouraged to submit articles for the monthly newsletters. Items for Events and Notices are welcomed. Original articles of interest to members are greatly appreciated. You can contact Betty by email @ bgmorgan46@yahoo.com or mail to: 100 Lakeview Circle, Jefferson, TX 75657.











